Lincoln Park School District

August 18, 2008

Mr. Ethan Gross

Midwest Globe/Adjusters International
25800 Northwestern Hwy.

Suite 885

Southfield, M1. 48075

Dear Mr. Gross

The Lincoln Park School District would like to take the time to thank and acknowledge the work

Globe Midwest performed for the District regarding a fire loss that occurred at our Keppen Elementary
School. Due to problems with the insurance company, Globe Midwest was hired to represent the
Lincoln Park School District. Globe Midwest was gquick to respond and they assessed fire damages

and immediately started proceedings with the insurance company. Globe Midwest provided the
Lincoln Park School District with professional and quality representation and mitigated claims during
the length of the restoration project. Due to the knowledge and experience offered by Globe Midwest,
the project was completed and claims resolved.

Again we would like to offer our appreciation for the professional and guality work that was provided
through Globe Midwest/Adjusters International and that the Lincoln Park School District would
without reservation, recommend your services to any/all companies, school districts, ete. that may be
in need of your services,

Best Regards,

g

Leo Consiglio, C.F.D.

Lincoln Park School District
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